











Dear Stampede Program Advertiser,
We want to thank you for your continued, and much needed, support of our one of a kind event…The Omak Stampede and World Famous Suicide Race. Together, you as a
program advertiser, the City of Omak and the Omak Stampede committee have made it possible for this unique event to prosper for 88 years. We are asking for your continued support as we move toward the 2022 Rodeo.
We have a “commit now pay later” payment plan. While you still have the option to send payment with your ad, you may now simply send your ad in and we will bill you in July. New and/or existing ads may be submitted by e-mail at stampede@northcascades.net or mailed to Omak Stampede, Inc., 421 Stampede Dr E, Omak WA 98841. Please note that there will be a $25.00 layout fee for all ads that are not camera ready. If you advertised in a previous program, your ad page is available by email or fax upon your request.
Please return your ad copy by June 1st. Please don’t delay! By returning your advertising commitment promptly you will help us in successfully meeting our printing deadline.
Thank you for allowing us to help you and for your continued support. Sincerely,
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Office Manager
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